CORRECTION

We thank Kevin Moran for sending a report on the examination of the True Replica of Summit, New Jersey,
conducted by a team from ASSIST. His summary of the proceedings appeared under "News and Activities",
page 24, Spectrum #23, June 1987.

The manuscript just barely slid under the copy deadline and mistakes were made. We apologize to: Mother
Mary Albert, Prioress, for it was she (not Sister Mary Agnes) who was taking pictures throughout the tests; to
Sister Mary Antoninus, who was present during the entire study, though her name was not mentioned; and to
Mr. Ed Scarinzi, whose name was misspelled.

We thank Mr. Ed Insinger for tactfully pointing out these errors, which we are happy to rectify.



